
 

ADVISORY INFORMATION 06/2024 

21st August 2024 

 

 

IMPLEMENTATION OF CAAM AVIATION SECURITY (AVSEC) 

INCIDENT REPORT ON CAReS 

  

As part of the Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia’s (CAAM) ongoing commitment to 

enhancing efficiency and streamlining safety reporting processes within Malaysia's 

aviation industry, CAAM is pleased to introduce a new incident reporting platform 

specifically designed for aviation security incidents. This platform, known as the 

Aviation Security (AVSEC) Incident Report, serves as an extension of the existing 

CAAM Aviation Reporting System (CAReS), outlined in Advisory Information 04/2023.  

Since 12th July 2024, this platform has been fully operational and accessible to the 

public and all aviation stakeholders. It provides a streamlined and secure method for 

reporting any aviation security-related incidents.  

The reporting platform can be accessed via CAAM official website, under the CAAM 

Aviation Reporting System (CAReS) at the following link AVSEC Incident Report. 

Any occurrences reported through the platform will be directly submitted to CAAM 

Aviation Security Division for further action. Reports can be filed either by individuals 

or on behalf of others, with an option for anonymity to ensure confidentiality. 

CAAM encourages all aviation stakeholders to familiarise themselves with the CAReS 

platform and to report any incidents promptly and accurately. 
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